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Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
8:05:30	PM	
	
Please	accept	my	submission	in	support	of	changes	to	make	the	solar	feed-in	
tariff	a	minimum	of	11.6	cents	per	kilowatt,	and	for	future	increases	in	that	tariff	
to	be	matched	to	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
Domestic	solar	power	generation	is	an	important	contributor	to	our	current	and	
future	power	requirements,	and	the	returns	to	households	who	have	taken	the	
step	to	install	solar	systems	should	reflect	their	valuable	input	to	a	diversity	of	
renewable	energy	sources.	
	
Scott	Green		
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